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TOWN OF CAPE ELIZABETH

	Town of Cape Elizabeth 
Planning Office

P.O. Box 6260

320 Ocean House Road

Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107-0060
	
	Phone:  207-799-1619
Email:  maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org




MEMORANDUM


TO:
Cape Elizabeth Town Council


FROM:
Ordinance Committee


DATE:
August 16, 2016


SUBJECT:
Technical Amendments

The Ordinance Committee reviewed the Technical Amendments, referred by the Town Council on July 11, 2016 meeting, at three meetings on July 14th, July 28th and August 11th. At the August 11, 2016 meeting, the committee voted 3-0 to send the Technical Amendments to the Town Council for review. No changes were made to the draft prepared by the Planning Board.
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